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09 November, 2015 
 
 
 
Council Members 
 
 
Re: Nomination Application - Ontario Good Roads Association 
 
 
The Ontario Good Roads Association (OGRA) is currently accepting Board Member nominations. 
OGRA advocates the collective interests of municipal transportation and works departments 
through policy analysis, assessment of legislation and consultation with partners and stakeholders. 
There is currently no representation from London City Council, and furthermore, there are no 
female members on this Board. As part of the application process, I am requesting A 
RESOLUTION from Council endorsing my nomination. Expenses associated with attending 
meetings are covered by the Ontario Good Roads Association. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Virginia Ridley 
Councillor, Ward 10 


